Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Karen Byrd, Board Chair 


Board Members


Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:
Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources

Date:
August 30, 2019
Re:
2019-2020 SALARY SCHEDULES – Correction to F.A.S.T. 
As a result of ongoing audits by HR and Finance an error was discovered in the 2019-20 Salary Schedule for FAST Team workers. While all Schedules were increased the approved 1.1%, the FAST Team Schedule was inadvertently increased 2.2%. The corrected schedule is submitted for approved. 

This is a correction to the Salary Schedule only and does not affect any employee salary. All FAST Team employees’ salaries were bumped the correct 1.1% on July 1, 2019.  
Human Resources recommends approval of this correction.
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